
Subject: Proposed lawsuit - Paff v. Clinton Township Board of Education
Date: Tue, 01 May 2012 14:20:41 -0400
From: John Paff <paff@pobox.com>
Reply-To: paff@pobox.com
To: Anthony Del Sordi <adelsordi@ctsd.k12.nj.us>

Mr. Del Sordi:

Would you please a) acknowledge your receipt of this e-mail and b) forward the following to
President Dincuff, the members of the Board of Education and to the Board Attorney?

Thank you.

John Paff

----
Jim Dincuff, President and members of the Clinton Township Board of Education
128 Cokesbury Rd
Lebanon, NJ 08833 (via e-mail only to adelsordi@ctsd.k12.nj.us)

Dear President Dincuff and Board members:

As you are aware, I chair the New Jersey Libertarian Party's Open Government Advocacy
Project which seeks to increase governmental openness and accountability, especially at the
local level.

I have drafted a lawsuit that I intend to file unless the Board updates the manner in which it
moves to go into closed or executive session. My draft lawsuit is available on-line
here: http://ogtf.lpcnj.org/2012/2012122Up//CTBOEComplaint1.pdf

I seek compliance, not a lawsuit, so I ask that the Board discuss this issue at its May 14, 2012
meeting and notify me, within a few days thereafter, as to whether it is willing to change its
closed session motion/resolution procedure. The best outcome, in my view, would be if the
Board would agree, going forward, to use a "model form" of resolution that I have drafted and
uploaded here:
http://ogtf.lpcnj.org/2012/2012122Up//ModelResolution.doc

Thank you for your attention to this matter and I look forward to your response.

Very truly yours,

John Paff, Chairman
New Jersey Libertarian Party's
Open Government Advocacy Project
paff@pobox.com
voice: 732-873-1251
May 1, 2012


